
Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Floresville FY 2013-14 

Budget 
 
 
 
The City of Floresville will hold a public hearing at 
7:00 p.m. on Wednesday 28, August 2013 and 
Thursday 05, September 2013 to consider the 
proposed FY 2013-14 Budget.  The meeting will be 
held at the Council Chambers, 1120 D Street, 
Floresville, Texas 78114. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend and 
express their views. 
 
Interested persons may review a copy of the 
proposed budget by either contacting the City 
Secretary’s Office located at City Hall, 1120 D Street, 
Floresville, TX  78114 (830) 393-3105 or view online 
at www.cityoffloresville.org    

http://www.cityoffloresville.org/

